
 

 

    

   

 

 

             

               

            

            

 

               

             

              

            

 

              

          

              

    

 

           

 

 

 

 

       

    

 
 

Thursday, October 1, 2020 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

2020  WELLAND  MAYOR’S  CHARITY  EVENT C ANCELLED  

Welland, ON - Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Welland Mayor’s Charity Organizing 

Committee has made a difficult decision to cancel this year’s Mayor’s Charity Event, which was 

scheduled for Friday, October 16, 2020. Several sponsors generously gifted their sponsorships 

to this year’s recipients, Niagara Nutrition Partners and Education Foundation of Niagara. 

“The health and well-being of our community members is our top priority,” said Mayor Frank 

Campion. “A sincere thank you to all community-minded businesses and guests who have 

supported the Mayor’s Charity Event in past years. Your generosity and support are greatly 

appreciated. We hope to partner with you again in the future.” 

“We would like to recognize Welded Tube of Canada, Youngs Insurance, Ashton Homes and 

Mountainview Building Group,” said Charity Organizing Committee Chair, Theresa Ettorre. 

“Their generous support will benefit the well-being and prosperity of our community for years 

to come.” 

For more information on City of Welland event cancellations, visit www.welland.ca. 
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Contact: 

Theresa Ettorre, Administrative Assistant to the Mayor 

905-735-1700 Ext. 2101 

theresa.ettorre@welland.ca 
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